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WMU March WMU March WMU March WMU March Mission ActionMission ActionMission ActionMission Action 

The Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their 

annual spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  

Information will be distributed through the Sunday 

School classes and will also be available on the table 

located beside the Sunday School office.    Collection will 

run through Sunday, March 26, 2017.  Another way to 

help is to bring individual packages of paper towels, toilet 

paper, laundry detergent or cleaner which will be used to 

fill baskets at the Baptist Center.  Place completed 

containers and any extra items in the hallway next to the 

Sunday School office.  Please mark through bar codes.   In 

order to ensure consistency and fairness to all our clients, 

the sizes and quantities are listed for you:   

• 10 gal/40qt Plastic Tote box 

• 2 new bath towels (nice, thick good quality & 

matching color) 

• 2 new wash cloths (nice, thick good quality & 

matching color) 

• 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

• 3 pack/bar soap 

• 1 tube toothpaste, 6 oz. minimum 

• 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

• 1 laundry detergent, 32-50 loads 

• 1 dish detergent, 25 oz. 

• 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

• 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 
 

  

Church Sign 
If you would be interested in putting the message on the 

church sign, for the months of April, August, and 

December, please contact the church office at 977-1526. 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, March 19th  

1st Service Robert Galyon & Randy Headrick 

Sunday School Robert Galyon & Randy Headrick 

2nd Service Scott Emert 

    



Homebound Member of the Week    

19-25       Nancy Feezell 
 

Volunteers Needed 

The Chilhowee Baptist Association is hosting a Remote 

Area Medical clinic at Heritage High School on April 21-

23, 2017. Volunteers are need!  Dentists, Oral Surgeons, 

Dental Hygienists, Dental Assistants, Physicians, Nurses, 

Ophthalmologists, Optometrists, and students in a medical 

field are needed as well as general support volunteers to 

unload supplies/equipment, clinic set up/breakdown, 

register patients, and provide assistance.  

Online registration is required @ ramusa.org. For more 

information call Hope Tipton (RAM) @ 865-862-5583 or 

Kathy Myers R.N., B.S.N. @ 865-983-6579. Please take a 

moment and consider this opportunity to serve others who 

have unmet medical, vision, and dental needs. 
 

Annie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong Offering    
The Annie Armstrong Easter Offering® is named after 

Annie Armstrong who was the first corresponding 

secretary for the Woman's Missionary Union (WMU). 

This annual offering celebrates Annie Armstrong's life 

and legacy--one that centered around encouraging and 

stirring up others to support and be involved in mission 

endeavors. She wrote over 18,000 letters in one year to 

spur on giving towards missions. Her love to reach the lost 

did not start there. Annie Armstrong also worked 

diligently in her community to reach out to those around 

her through a kind word, giving a hug, or handing out 

clothing. The offering is given to missionaries serving in 

North American through the North American Mission 

Board (NAMB).   

We will be receiving this offering through the month of 

April. 
 

National Goal: $70 million 
 

Church Goal:  $10000 
 

Received to Date:  $2460 

“Make A Difference” Live Event“Make A Difference” Live Event“Make A Difference” Live Event“Make A Difference” Live Event    

Don Sunshine will be leading a conference at Pleasant 

Grove on Sunday morning, April 9th.    Don Sunshine was 

raised in Verona, NJ.  He is married to Cathy and has two 

grown children.  He enjoys hunting, officiating soccer, 

riding ATVs and motorcycles.  He attended college to 

pursue a career in law enforcement.  During his college 

years, Don became a believer in Jesus Christ.  In 1973, 

Don became involved in the Christian Service Brigade and 

served as Battalion Captain for 30 years.  During this 

time, God grew Don’s love for evangelism.  Upon leaving 

the Christian Service Brigade, Don served in law 

enforcement for four years.  God began to burden Don’s 

heart to build an evangelism training course.  In 2005, 

Don began sharing his program.  He has shared in 22 

states and Canada.  More than 1400 hearts have come to 

salvation during Don’s training sessions.    He will be 

leading four sessions as follows: 
 

� Session 1   8:30 AM 

� Session 2  9:30 AM 

� Session 3  10:45 AM 

� Lunch Break 

� Session 4  Following Lunch 
 

Lunch will be provided.  Please pray for this upcoming 

event.   

 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Mar. 19th 7:00 PM 

GROW Outreach 

(O&W Teams) 

Mon. Mar. 20th 6:45 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Mar. 26th 4:30 PM 

 

ReminderReminderReminderReminder    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Edwin Hodges’ Ministries to be distributed to Bible 

schools, churches, missionaries, and individuals 

worldwide.  


